
Going Back to School 

To stop people sharing germs and getting ill with 

Coronavirus my school was closed.  

 

I had to stay home and stay safe. 

 

 

 

The Government say it is now safe to go back to school. 

 

When I go back to school, somethings will be the same and 

somethings will be different. 

Things that will be the same: 

The school building. 

Some of the adults that work at the school. 

Some of the children. 

 

 

Things that might be different: 

I might not go into school every day and some of my days might be 

shorter.  

I might enter and exit the school using a different door. 

My classroom might look different and I might sit at a different 

chair and table. 

I might be in a different classroom. 



Not all of my friends will be at school at the same time as me.   

 

 

 

I might be taught and supported by different members of staff. 

At break and lunchtimes I might eat somewhere different and play 

somewhere different. 

 

 

 

Sometimes change makes us feel worried.  

This is ok. Everyone feels worried sometimes. 

If you are worried you can: 

1) Tell a teacher in school or your parents. 

2) Write down your worries. 

3) Try some breathing exercises. 

4) Try to think about how well you have coped with changes 

before. 

 

When I go back to school, there are some important rules that I 

need to remember: 

1) I must stay two meters away from my teachers and friends in 

the classroom and when I am outside. 

 

 



2) I must remember to wash my hands when my teachers tell me 

to. 

 

 

 

3) I must remember to not share my equipment or touch the 

equipment of others. 

 

All children need to go to school to learn and practice new things. It 

is good to go to school. 

 


